Amy Johnson

From: noreply@cityofsalem.net on behalf of GALENA51573@verizon.net
Sent: Thursday, February 13, 2020 2:43 PM
To: citycouncil

Subject: Contact City Council
Attachments: ATTO00001.bin

Your Anne-Marie O'Keefe

Name

Your GALENAS1573@verizon.net

Email

Your

9787441365

Phone

Street 32 CROWDIS ST

City SALEM

State MA

Zip 1970

| want to let you know that | am opposed to changing the in-law apt rule. We don't need to change single
Message |family neighborhoods to multi family areas. Soon there will be a glut of housing with all the condos and apts
being built.so increasing housing is not a valid argument.
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